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Friday 13th September2019 

Diary Dates  
To Access Our Online Calendar Click Here 

Thessalonians 5 v 16-18  Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks, for this is the will of God in Christ 

    Jesus for you. 

Dear Parents 

A warm welcome to David, Cimmjoy, Shaun-Ellis, Gabriel, Henry, Holly-Ann, Florence, Vincent , Aron, Finn, 

Minerva, Emmett, Bonnie Jen, Jamie, Elijah, Raffy, Henry, Owen, Kai, Violet, Zac, Amy, Jackson, Jasmyn, 

Grace, Eva, Victor, Kayla, Katrina, Lola, Olivia, Maisie, Niko, Edward, Grace, Edha, Eloise, Bee, Katy, Abigail, 

Mia, James, Isabelle, Charlotte and Matthew who have joined our school family and of course, their par-

ents if they are also new to the school. 

This week saw the most important democratic process of electing our Year 6 pupils to their roles and 

responsibilities. After much speech making we have our house captains and all the particular dedicat-

ed roles. Congratulations to Jake and Rachel, our Head Boy and Girl and Oscar and Chloe, their depu-

ties.   

Clubs start shortly. Thank you to all of those who have committed to the Royal Albert Hall Concert for 

Barnardo’s, after the introduction rehearsal starts in earnest next week. There are still few places, so 

it will be offered to Year 3 early next week if the places are not full on Monday. 

This month’s language is Romanian which allows us to celebrate those children in school for whom it 

is their first language.  

Congratulations to the PTA who have had their AGM and have achieved the committee. They are 

planning a full diary of events and I am sure that as everyone is a member of the PTA as parents of 

the school, support, small or large will be considered to help in various ways. In a time of economic 

uncertainty, the school remains grateful for the efforts of the parents to help us to keep developing 

the best possible educational opportunities for your children. 

As the Parent Governors’ nomination proceeds into its second and final week, Lou Acton will happily 

talk to anyone interested about the role. Mrs Acton has become our Local Authority Governor this 

week. 

A few places still remain for our Open Classroom offer. Only Class 4 has no more places available. 

Please do sign up to see what learning in Mathematics looks like in the classroom, if you are able to 

arrange the time.  

On a beautiful autumn afternoon, I wish everyone a very happy weekend. 

Best wishes 

Linda Wiskin 

http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/news-and-diary/school-diary
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LUNCH CHOICE FOR WEEK BEGINNING 16th SEPTEMBER 2019 

Full Menu List Click Here 

 

YEAR 3/4 CRAFT CLUB  

Unfortunately due to prior staff commitments 

Craft Club will start 3rd October 2019 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/clubs/food-menus

